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STATE OF WYOMING
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

MIKE SULUVAN CHEYENNE 82002
GOVE RNOR

March 25, 1994

)
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Mr. Richard L. Bangart, Director
Office of State Programs
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Dick:

Thank you for coming to Cheyenne to brief us on NRC
agreement state status. I thought the briefing very helpful, and

particularly appreciated your straightforward treatment of theI

issues.

We are looking forward to hearing from you concerning the
possibilities for dividing regulatory responsibilities with respectto uranium mining and milling. I anticipate that will be an
important consideration in our decision whether or not to pursue
agreement state status. Please let me know if we can supply any

.

information that would be helpful to you in addressing that issue.
{

Sincerely,
1

MM- I'

oger Fransen
Legal and Natural Resource Specialist
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